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I am writing to object to the local plan. I feel this plan is being rushed through without proper scrutiny and 
consideration for public health. 

The planned commercial development near Appleton Thorn/Grappenhall will destroy precious green belt and 
eradicate the village landscape. 

This is a major concern for myself and my family. Warrington already has the worst record for small particulate 
emissions and with this additional traffic, air quality and noise pollution will dramatically increase. 

I am also concerned about the underfunding of local infrastructure projects. How will sufficient funds be 
allocated in order to properly deliver these projects? 

Overall I feel that these plans are both unsound and undeliverable. They put profit before public health. 

Regards 
Lynda Cunningham 




